
From: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Subject: Update 166 South Street 55 Homes, Reserved Matters Planning Application

Date: 30 May 2024 at 16:23
To: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com

We attach our advice to comment on this Reserved Matters Planning Application. Thank you.

the Village Concerns Steering Committee

You are in receipt of this email because you have previously requested to be part of the
Village Concerns email list. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please let us
know.
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